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There will also be a presentation from 
Sean Horgan, CEO of TLC, covering 
the year’s highlights, time for questions, 
and the opportunity to discuss the 
topics covered during the evening.

TLC directors, senior management, 
and the entire TLC team have worked 
extremely hard in a demanding year, 
including the COVID-19 lockdown, 
bedding in the recently-purchased 
Trustpower metering business, 
completing some small metering 
business acquisitions and negotiating 
the sale of TLC’s hydro assets. Everyone 
at TLC has worked tirelessly to ensure 

After a particularly busy year, 
TLC has produced a result 
which it can be very proud of. 
We are looking forward to celebrating 
this success at the upcoming WESCT 
Annual Meeting, being held at 6pm 
on the 21st of September 2021 at the 
Panorama Motor Inn, 59 Awakino Rd, 
Te Kūiti.

The meeting will provide a forum for 
the WESCT trustees to present the 
combined accounts of WESCT and 
TLC for the 2020/21 financial year, 
which ended on the 31st of March. 

News
Welcome to the WESCT August 2021 newsletter. 
As locals, the WESCT Trustees are proud to own The Lines 
Company (TLC) on behalf of you, its customers — helping to 
ensure benefits like discounts on your bills and jobs for locals 
can continue to help people in our community.

our community remains not only well 
connected to the network but also 
supported in a number of other ways. 
This support is now being repeated as 
we write this newsletter.

We look forward to seeing you at the 
annual meeting to share the many high 
points of the past financial year and 
relaxing over a cuppa afterwards. In the 
meantime, we wish you all good health 
in these uncertain COVID-19 times. 

Look after each other 
and keep safe.


